
From: ddiley@san.rr.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 6:26:51 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Dawn Diley
ddiley@san.rr.com
14245 Marianopolis Way
San Diego Ca 92129
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8587809731
One Paseo Supporter



From: ddiley@san.rr.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 6:27:29 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Dawn Diley
ddiley@san.rr.com
14245 Marianopolis Way
San Diego Ca 92129
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One Paseo Supporter



From: shenry@newwaypro.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 5:49:51 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Shane Henry
shenry@newwaypro.com
7485 Ronson Rd
San Diego California 92111
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(619) 517-9318
One Paseo Supporter



From: jdak@cox.net
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: One Paseo will invest in Carmel Valley and our region
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 6:29:14 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

One Paseo makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space,
new bike lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and
dining options in an area that is largely underserved. 

The Revised One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street environment that will connect the community
and complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and offices 
* Will generate $630 million in new direct economic impact 
* Will create 3800 new construction jobs and 1590 new permanent jobs resulting in
more than $154 million annually in new job wages 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy
that help fund vital public services including our schools and affordable housing 
* Provides more than $8 million in private investment toward traffic improvements
and millions more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as
optimization technology that will reduce travel times on the local roadways 

In addition to job creation and economic benefit, One Paseo helps to fulfill the
General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as important State, regional
and local policy land-use initiatives. I strongly urge the City Council to APPROVE this
One Paseo. 

Sincerely, 

John Kellogg
jdak@cox.net
918 Harry St
El Cajon CA 92020
619-440-0487
One Paseo Supporter
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From: davelefton@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 6:14:39 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Dave Lefton
davelefton@gmail.com
1205 Pacific Highway #3006
San Diego CA 92101
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760-214-4646
One Paseo Supporter



From: allerenas@newwaypro.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 6:19:48 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Alex Llerenas
allerenas@newwaypro.com
7450 Ronson Road
San Diego CA 92111
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One Paseo Supporter



From: greg@markow.net
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 6:27:17 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project has my strong support and it deserves yours! As currently
proposed, it is truly a reflection of the significant community input that has been
requested by the developer and incorporated into the Project 

I work across the street from the site and I am excited by the proposed project. It is
exactly the sort of forward thinking project that will help Sab Diego to thoughtfully
grow. I am excited by the proposed mixed use at the site and I believe that it will be
a wonderful addition to the area and the County. 

I urge you to reject NIMBYism and to approve the project as proposed. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Markow

Greg Markow
greg@markow.net
1421 Myrtle Ave
San Diego CA 92103
One Paseo Supporter
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From: adele@flowerson56.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 5:15:37 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project. 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely under served and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

adele maroun
adele@flowerson56.com
7909 Silverton Ave #204
san diego ca 92126
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One Paseo Supporter



From: jmontana@tekworks.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 5:40:42 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

joshua montana
jmontana@tekworks.com
13000 gregg st
poway California 92064
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One Paseo Supporter



From: rnewhard@newwaypro.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: One Paseo will invest in Carmel Valley and our region
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 5:24:36 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

One Paseo makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space,
new bike lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and
dining options in an area that is largely underserved. 

The Revised One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street environment that will connect the community
and complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and offices 
* Will generate $630 million in new direct economic impact 
* Will create 3800 new construction jobs and 1590 new permanent jobs resulting in
more than $154 million annually in new job wages 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy
that help fund vital public services including our schools and affordable housing 
* Provides more than $8 million in private investment toward traffic improvements
and millions more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as
optimization technology that will reduce travel times on the local roadways 

In addition to job creation and economic benefit, One Paseo helps to fulfill the
General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as important State, regional
and local policy land-use initiatives. I strongly urge the City Council to APPROVE this
One Paseo. 

Sincerely, 

randy newhard
rnewhard@newwaypro.com
16776 peace valley lane,
ramona ca 92065
One Paseo Supporter
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From: dnewhard@newwaypro.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 5:26:58 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Debra Newhard
dnewhard@newwaypro.com
16776 peace valley lane
Ramona Ca 92065
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One Paseo Supporter



From: dsuho@cox.net
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Friday, February 20, 2015 6:10:56 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Daniel Suhovecky
dsuho@cox.net
1585 Berkshire Ct.
San Marcos California 92069
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7605109073
One Paseo Supporter



From: scharles@newwaypro.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 4:38:29 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Shawn Charles 
scharles@newwaypro.com
725 9th Street
Ramona CA 92065
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619.921.0474
One Paseo Supporter



From: scodraro@cox.net
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: One Paseo implements the General Plan’s City of Villages strategy!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 5:50:30 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

I am writing in strong support of the Revised One Paseo Project. As one of the most
significant investments in green design, One Paseo will provide a stylish and
sustainable neighborhood village in the heart of Carmel Valley. 

One Paseo’s developer, Kilroy Realty Corporation has demonstrated its leadership in
sustainable design and has been ranked first in sustainability among 151 North
American real estate companies and fifth worldwide by the Global Real Estate
Sustainability Benchmark (GRESB). GRESB is widely recognized as the most rigorous
standard for measuring the sustainability performance of real estate companies and
funds. The company’s commitment to green design is further demonstrated with its
impressive and thoughtful design of One Paseo. 

This project will make great use of a long-vacant site to provide usable, public green
space, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. In addition, One Paseo also incorporates a new bike network
that is accessible and safe for riders. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s “City of Villages”
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Planning
Commissioner Theresa Quiroz said, “We need infill development. That infill
development is the City of Villages concept. And this is, without a doubt, a City of
Village in the best way that our General Plan has tried to set out. [One Paseo] is a
great way for us to be able to say to people this is what our community – our
general plan is looking for.” 

As our population continues to grow in San Diego, it is important that we do all we
can to encourage infill development and energy- and water-efficient design. One
Paseo will set a new standard in San Diego and I would like to urge you to approve
THIS One Paseo project. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Codrar0
scodraro@cox.net
3954 Kansas Street
San Diego CA 92104
One Paseo Supporter
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From: agrubbs@newwaypro.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 1:25:31 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Aaron Grubbs
agrubbs@newwaypro.com
7485 Ronson Rd.
San Diego CA 92111
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One Paseo Supporter



From: tripmalopsy@hotmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 5:18:45 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! However, can we please design
a complex that uses NO STUCCO. Stucco is mud and we the people of San Diego
deserve better than to live in mud huts. 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

Sincerely,

Tripoli Malopsy
tripmalopsy@hotmail.com
442 Ferrara Way
Vista California 92083
3102182485
One Paseo Supporter
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From: brogers@newwaypro.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 8:18:15 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Bob Rogers
brogers@newwaypro.com
160 Jupiter Street
Encinitas Ca 92024
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One Paseo Supporter



From: zacscornavacco@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 10:25:05 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Zac Scornavacco
zacscornavacco@gmail.com
5189 Greenwillow lane
San Diego CA 92130
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One Paseo Supporter



From: zacscornavacco@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: One Paseo will invest in Carmel Valley and our region
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 10:26:29 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

One Paseo makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space,
new bike lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and
dining options in an area that is largely underserved. 

The Revised One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street environment that will connect the community
and complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and offices 
* Will generate $630 million in new direct economic impact 
* Will create 3800 new construction jobs and 1590 new permanent jobs resulting in
more than $154 million annually in new job wages 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy
that help fund vital public services including our schools and affordable housing 
* Provides more than $8 million in private investment toward traffic improvements
and millions more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as
optimization technology that will reduce travel times on the local roadways 

In addition to job creation and economic benefit, One Paseo helps to fulfill the
General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as important State, regional
and local policy land-use initiatives. I strongly urge the City Council to APPROVE this
One Paseo. 

Sincerely, 

Zac Scornavacco
zacscornavacco@gmail.com
5189 Greenwillow lane
San Diego CA 92130
One Paseo Supporter
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From: jason2louie@hotmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 12:26:48 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

alli toulouie
jason2louie@hotmail.com
23935 caminito el rincon
san diego ca 98213
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619-7888661
One Paseo Supporter



From: surya.venugopal2000@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 7:00:30 PM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Surya Venugopal
surya.venugopal2000@gmail.com
Exbury Ct
San Diego CA 92130
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One Paseo Supporter



From: wwilmot@newwaytrees.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Saturday, February 21, 2015 7:29:44 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Wade Wilmot 
wwilmot@newwaytrees.com
7485 Ronson Rd 
San Diego Ca 92111
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6195204289
One Paseo Supporter



From: nancy@ballenas.us
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Sunday, February 22, 2015 10:36:56 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Nancy Cawley
nancy@ballenas.us
4283 Calle Mar De Ballenas
San Diego CA 92130
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One Paseo Supporter



From: forbessd@hotmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Sunday, February 22, 2015 11:36:09 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

D Forbess
forbessd@hotmail.com
4045 San Ardo Cove
San Diego CA 92130
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One Paseo Supporter



From: vince@ballenas.us
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Sunday, February 22, 2015 8:16:57 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Vince Heesen
vince@ballenas.us
4283 Calle Mar De Ballenas
San Diego CA 92130
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(858) 509-4888
One Paseo Supporter



From: mhevelsd@gmail.com
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: I urge you to support One Paseo!
Date: Sunday, February 22, 2015 10:52:29 AM

Dear Council President Lightner and Members of the San Diego City Council, 

The One Paseo Project deserves our strong support! As currently proposed, it is truly
a reflection of the significant community input that has been requested by the
developer and incorporated into the Project 

The One Paseo Project: 

* Provides a true, walkable main street that will connect our community and
complement the existing surrounding uses of retail, housing and employment center.

* Makes great use of a vacant site to provide usable, public green space, new bike
lanes, enhanced pedestrian connectivity as well as diverse shopping and dining
options in an area that is largely underserved and therefore generates auto trips
outside the community. 
* Will generate thousands of construction jobs as well as permanent, high paying
jobs in this vital commercial corridor. 
* Incorporates new housing close to where people work. 
* Provides millions in private investment toward traffic improvements and millions
more for an Adaptive Traffic Management system as well as optimization technology
that will reduce travel times on the local roadways. 
* Generates significant taxes and fees for the City and a boost to the local economy.

* Sets a new standard for energy efficient and drought resistant green communities.

* Helps to fulfill the General Plan’s strategy for “a City of Villages” as well as
important State, regional and local policy land-use initiatives. 

At hearings in October 2014, The San Diego City Planning Commission recognized
that One Paseo clearly implements the goals of the General Plan’s City of Villages
strategy. Commissioners further said that the mixed use design aids in reducing
vehicle trips and concentrates density for future transit service. As Commissioner
Anthony Wagner stated, “Multi-modal transportation opportunities need to be seen
through a lens of tomorrow, rather than today.” This One Paseo will help bring such
opportunities to Carmel Valley.Thank you for taking the time to hear from the
community. I would like to urge your vote to approve the One Paseo project. Your
time and consideration are both much appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Michael Hevel
mhevelsd@gmail.com
11263 Carmel Creek Rd
San Diego CA 92130
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One Paseo Supporter



From: Kim Woodruff
To: Mayor Kevin Faulconer; Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Todd

Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember
Scott Sherman; CouncilMember David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mezo, Renee; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Support One Paseo
Date: Sunday, February 22, 2015 12:15:22 PM

Hello,

My name is Kim Woodruff; I am a native San Diegan and have lived in various parts
of San Diego throughout my life.  I would like to tell you why I am in favor of The
One Paseo development and why it deserves 100% of your support!

Having lived in San Diego for 50 years, I can tell you that I have seen growth
beyond my wildest imagination and that growth has given way to great
developments!  The developments have proven to be very valuable to each and
every community where they have been built!

Growth is inevitable and can't be stopped!  We live in one of the most desirable
states in America and each day another person moves here, we can't stop people
from moving here, so we must build to accommodate them!

Some people refuse to imagine a development like One Paseo in Carmel Valley,
those individuals should venture out to various communities where
new developments have been built and they will see first hand how new
developments have proven to benefit and bring value to that community, not hurt it!

Like I Said, growth is inevitable, if One Paseo isn't approved, something will be built
there and Carmel Valley will have missed the boat on all of the benefits that could
have been!!

One Paseo will prove to be a wonderful development that Carmel Valley will be
proud of and the benefits will be immeasurable!

Thank you,
Kim Woodruff
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